
UHC Fee Schedule

We have had an overwhelming number of members reaching out regarding the
amendment sent from UnitedHealthcare regarding the new fee schedule proposed to start
on August 1, 2020. The same questions have been asked by all, so we wanted to ensure
you all receive the same answers noted below.  

What happens if I send a letter opposing the new fee schedule and other ENT physicians
do not?

You must make the decision whether it is in your best interest to accept the
new fee schedule individually and your decision cannot be impacted by the
decision of other ENTs.

If I send a letter will my UHC contract be termed? 
Since NTENT does not hold a group agreement we do not know if your
contract will be termed if you do not accept the new fee schedule. 

What happens if I do not send a letter?
Nothing will happen to your contract, but you will have acknowledged the
new fee schedule which we understand will be implemented on 8/01/2020.

Where do I send the letter?

UnitedHealthcare Insurance
Attn: Desiree Votaw
1311 West President George Bush Hwy
Richardson, Texas 75080
(send certified so that you have proof your letter was received)

Please click here for a sample template for your reference.

972-599-7865
knorris@ntent.org

https://files.constantcontact.com/00ae0645501/e5dee368-01c7-4639-90c2-861542f528bd.docx

